
 
 

 

Prep School 
 
Getting back to it in Upper 1 

 

We have enjoyed being back in school and getting back into the swing of things. The children 

were excellent at settling back into routines, especially in the madness of the snow last week 

and they enjoyed finding challenges in the classroom during indoor playtimes, including 

creating cube-chains around the whole classroom. They worked brilliantly in pairs to explore 

Scratch and trying their hands at programming despite network challenges.  

Keep up the hard work and kindness Upper 1! 

 

Miss Beth Adamson and Ms Kate Stewart  


